
From: Boralc, Mary Jo
Sent: 8/9/2011 12:47:11 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: PG&E Solar PV Program Year Two: Cantua

Hi Meredith
Thanks for the update. I look forward to the briefing on year 2. 
Happy baby! (soon I hope)
Mary Jo

Mary Jo Borak

Energy Division

Infrastructure Permitting and CEQA 
California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94102

415 703-1333 (work)

bor@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2011 11:48 AM 
To: Borak, Mary Jo
Subject: PG&E Solar PV Program Year Two: Cantua

Hi Mary Jo,

PG&E has received the ministerial permits for Cantua. We, therefore, are also ready to 
proceed with construction on Cantua in addition to Huron and Giffen, as we discussed
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last week.

Thank you for taking the time to meet with us. I will let you know when we are ready to 
brief you on the program year 3 sites and then we can also provide an update on 
program year 2.

Meredith
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